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The 'revamp' of the bus services last year has caused severe time delays and disadvantages 
to ALL people in the Eastern Suburbs. The govt plan in doing this was a stupid one and has 
caused great hardness to all those who regularly used the bus services who now cannot, due 
to the ridiculous nature of the changes implemented. Return the services as they were early 
last year as those worked. 


